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Solano Child Care Planning Council Forum Next Saturday 

Solano County, CA - Solano County Office of Education (SCOE), in collaboration with the Solano Child Care 
Planning Council and other community partners, is hosting its annual Child Care Planning Council Community 
Forum. This forum will provide valuable information on child care options available throughout Solano County, 
including care for infants, toddlers, preschoolers, and school-age children. Families will learn how to access 
child care and related resources in the county. Parents, educators, child care providers, and anyone interested 
in child care is invited to attend.  

Research shows that children’s experiences during their first five years directly impact their brain 
development, influencing their health and ability to learn and succeed in school and life. Many of these early 
experiences take place in child care settings, underscoring the importance of quality care for our youngest 
learners. 

The Solano County Child Care Planning Council Community Forum will be held on Saturday, February 1, 
2025, at the Mary Bird Early Childhood Education Center, located at 420 E. Tabor Ave, Fairfield, CA, from 10 
AM to 12 noon. Refreshments and child care will be provided.  

Please register in advance. For questions, contact the Solano County Office of Education at (707) 399-4400. 

### 
 
Solano County Office of Education (SCOE) provides leadership, support, and fiscal oversight for charter schools and Benicia, Dixon, Fairfield-Suisun, Travis, 
Vacaville, and Vallejo school districts which serve approximately 60,000 students. Solano County Superintendent of Schools, Lisette Estrella-Henderson is elected 
by voters of Solano County. The Superintendent is a state constitutional officer who serves as the chief executive officer of SCOE and as a liaison between local 
school districts and the state.  
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